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OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL CONTROLLER OF ACCOUNTS (FYS)
JAN-PAY.... Section

10-A, S. K. BOSE ROAD, KOLKATA: 700001

IMPORTANT CIRCULAR

No. 1431/AN-PAY/V/7" CPC Dated23.08.2017
To

All CFAs(Fys)
Branch Accounts Offices

Subject:- Implementation of the 7" CPC

It has now been for a year that Govt. has declared the 7" CPC recommendations and
accordingly this office has undertaken necessary initiative for extending the benefits of 7"CPC to the
eligible officers and staffs. As per our official records almost every single cases has been attended to
in this regard. There are few cases where the same could not be done for want of certain
documents/ options etc. Service Books are also being monitored to ensure that benefits have been
extended to each and every officers/staffs.

2. However, this office is seeking confirmation in this regard from your end thatthere are no
left over cases in this regard.

3 It is, therefore,enjoined upon all concerned tolook into the matter and details of pending
cases, if any, may be forwarded forthwith with necessary options etc so as to complete the work of
extending the financial benefits based on the recommendation of the 7" cpC.

4. This may be given a wide publicity to all concerned.
5. A NIL Report in this regard may please be sent to this office for our record please.
6. The receipt of the circular may please be acknowledged
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EDP Cell :- MO Local:- With a request to upload the same in the Website of PCA(Fys) Kolkata
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Accounts Officer(Fys)




